8" December 2015

Reception and Key Stage 1 Christmas Celebration 2015

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for all the wonderful costumes, jumpers etc that you have sent it. The children
will look amazing! We are really looking forward to showing you our Christmas story.

Apologies for yet another letter, but in order for Thursday and Friday to run as smoothly as
possible we would be grateful if you could you help us by doing the following ..

On Thursday ...

Ensuring you arrive at the church for 9.15 am (unless your child is coming from
school).

Please DO NOT send your child’s book bag to school with them on Thursday as they
will have to carry it from the church back to school.

Please send a snack for Thursday morning that can fit into their coat pocket or is in
a small named bag that can be thrown away. Any plastic pots children will have to
carry back to school themselves. We will arrive back at school too late to purchase
school snacks so please do not send any money.

Water bottles will be kept in school on Wednesday then washed and refilled so the
children have them on Thursday when they return to school.

On Friday ...

Snacks and water bottles as normal.

Please send your child’s book bag but we ask that you empty it of anything that
isn’t needed.

You will be able to take your child home after the performance. Please let us know if
you are NOT collecting your child after Friday afternoon’s performance at the Church
and we will arrange for them to come back to school.

Thank you again for your continued cooperation and support.

Best Wishes,

Mrs Rogers



